Thank you for attending our AGO Victoria Crossroads program. Having you there helped to make our event a success. More importantly, your participation was a great step to furthering your career success. 
Joining our chapter provides not only offers networking and programs on the local level but also delivers  resources as a member of AGO nationally. 

· Annual subscription to The American Organist
· Access to national job postings
· Eligibility for high-quality insurance plans for health, car, home, and professional liability at  competitive rates
· Discounts on AGO convention fees and educational resources
· Discounts on Certification exam fees
· Chapter events such as recitals, workshops, meetings, and seminars (chapter members only)
· Voting privileges in officer elections
If you are ready to join, you can do so here: https://www.agohq.org/membership/join-as-a-chapter-member/.  If I can answer any questions you may have, please contact me.  
I look forward to welcoming you to our chapter!
